
 
 

 
 
 

 
        ACTION 

 
TITLE:     Consider Adopting Information Technology Security to Policy  
 
DATE:     April 28, 2025   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Vance Gregory, Director of Technology  
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
Fort Smith Public Schools’ District Policy Section 7.16 is currently RESERVED. The Arkansas School 
Board Association defines this section for an Information Technology Security policy not previously 
adopted by Fort Smith Public Schools.  
 
Attached is the proposed model policy of 7.16 that the administration believes is necessary and 
appropriate. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The administration recommends that the Board approve the addition of Section 7.16 to Board Policies. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: Move to approve the addition of Section 7.16 to the 
Board Policies, to be effective immediately.  


